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Dear Sir/Madam 
 
I am strongly opposed to the use of cages for hens in egg production and I urge you to outlaw 
these cages in NSW once and for all. The use of cages is inherently cruel and our animals deserve 
better. Several other countries have outlawed these cruel practice a long time ago and so should 
we. I am sure the Australian public would prefer more ethically produced eggs if they could have 
their say.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Sigrid Engel Robson 


